Camolic Arimaty

NEWSLETTER



28th Jan 2022

Class 1: Jack for his super work ethic all week. Keep it up!

Logan for his positive attitude to all his learning

Class 2: Oliver T for working extremely hard to include expanded nouns in his writing.

Megan W for fantastic work converting improper fractions into mixed numbers

Big Heart Awards are awarded to:-



Oliver B in recognition of being incredibly kind to all his fellow classmates

Cara in recognition of being an outstanding student in class. Cara consistently displays an excellent attitude to all her learning.



Happy Birthday to Rupert who will be 7 on Sunday 6th February

Monday—Last session of Forest Schools & Curling.

Class 1 children will be participating in forest school activities and should come to school dressed in old warm clothes, coats and hats appropriate for the outdoors.

Class 2 children should wear plain coloured tracksuit bottoms/leggings, tee shirt, socks, plain hoodie or school sweatshirt along with a warm coat to participate in the curling activity.

Please can the parents who collected from the Flower Bowl on the first week please do so again until February half term. Thank you for all your help.

Van Gogh

Class 2 children should come to school in school uniform and bring a disposable lunch for the trip to Van Gogh Media City.

A message from the Parish Church

We held our first synodal gathering before the 7.30 p.m. Mass this last Wednesday. The topic for discussion revolved around our community and there were many and various views expressed. We will build on them in our second gathering, which will take place <u>after</u> the 9 a.m. Mass on Sunday, 6 February, with coffee, tea and delicious cakes and biscuits on hand to keep us going. The subject will be "participation" and we hope that as many of you as can make it will join us. Children (and their opinions) will be welcome. There's no need to come to the 9 a.m. Mass; join us in the Church at 9.45 if you want. We are looking forward to this next stage in our community message's journey to the synod. You will probably find it more interesting than you expected!

By the way, the synodal process doesn't require you to fill in any survey forms or answer difficult questions yourself. The Parish will send in a report on our discussions, so all you and your family need to do is be there on the 6th at 9.45 a.m. and listen and, if you want to, express your own views. That is the purpose of the gatherings. There's no formality, please come along and everyone is welcome.

We are recruiting: Business Manager Support Officer 3

Please copy the link for the job advertisement on the Lancashire website. If you or anyone you know may be interested in the role, please contact Mr. Gilmour if you have any questions regarding the role.

https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt vacancyDetails.asp?id=57909

Minibus

We are looking for a volunteer to help with our school minibus for a Tuesday and Thursday morning (8:30am - 9:00am) and afternoon (3:30pm - 4:00pm). To drive the bus the person required would need to hold a D1 on their licence and be MIDAS (or equivalent) trained. Please contact the school if could support us with our minibus. Thank you.

Class 1

Mrs Byrne will not be in school next week but Miss Hawkins will continue teaching in Class 1 during her absence.

Diary

Friday 11th February 3.30 School closes for half term

Monday 21st February INSET DAY

Tuesday 22nd February School returns after half term